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Spring Term 

Friday 23rd 

March 2018  

A Note from Mrs. Morton Lee 
We have a very exciting week next week with Easter services and Easter activi-

ties throughout the week. However, one of our new events is the Joint Key 

stage Two Art Exhibition. This year it will happen at Burnsall Village hall. Key 

Stage 2 from each school have produced some amazing pieces of Art this term, 

certainly worth the £5 which is their  purchase price for family members. Any 

money raised will go to the child's School Council. Do come along and look at our 

talented artists. 

I hear that the Tesco 'token' collection is going very well in Skipton and that at 

the moment is in the lead. Thank you for all who have added their token to our 

pile. 

We break up for the Easter holidays on Thursday of next week and the children 

return on Tuesday 17th April. Have a wonderful Easter and I look forward to 

seeing the children refreshed and ready to learn.   

Congratulations are due to Jacob Reeday, Year 6 at Cracoe, who won the County 

cross country event held at Dalby Forest yesterday. Well done Jacob 

Reminder:  The clocks go forward an hour this weekend. 

Breakfast Club  
Breakfast club – open to Burnsall children from 8 am until the start of the 

school day.  Please contact school if interested.   Please don’t forget to send 

your money to pay for Breakfast club.  This can be done weekly or half termly.  

As from September 2017 the cost for each session will be £3.50 to cover costs. 

Please can you let me know if your child/ren will be attending.  Thank you  

News From Class 2 

We are nearly at the end of term and Easter is approaching quickly. This week 

the children have been completing their end of term assessments in Maths and 

English. The children all completed them to their best of their abilities and have 

continued to make great progress in their learning - Well Done Class 2!   In be-

tween our assessments, the children have been working on area and perimeter in 

year 4 and 5, while the year 6 children have been continuing with their learning 

in algebra in maths. In English, we have begun to look at some of the stories 

from "The tales of 1001 nights" where they have been looking closely at the lan-

guage that has been used from other cultures and the origins of words. On Mon-

day in science the children completed their experiment on paper strength and 

were able to reflect on the experiment in their conclusion. This weeks art focus 

was inspired to our visit to Salts Mills: the children have produced a fantastic 

pastel picture of Burnsall school in the style of David Hockney. You might just 

see some of them at next Tuesday's art exhibition!   

Homework: This week for the children's homework we would like them to get 

creative. Next Thursday afternoon we will be hosting our annual Easter Egg cel-

ebrations. As part of this we would like the children to decorate an egg inspired 

by this terms topics. Class One's theme for their egg will be explorers and Class 

2's theme will be famous artist. We look forward to seeing your creations next 

week!   Please can we ask that they bring to school next Thursday 2 hard boiled 

eggs for the egg rolling.   

 



  

 

 

 

 

27.03.18—KS2 Art Exhibition @ BVH  

27.03.18—Easter Service 10am-11am @ St Wilfrids  

29.03.18 –Final payment for Cober Hill Residential 

29.03.18—Break up for Easter 

29.03.18—Easter egg rolling at School  

17.04.18—Return to school 

Consideration  

Care 

Concentration 

Co-operation 

  Courtesy 
Richard  

Riley  

Hector   

Burnsall VA Primary School 

Burnsall 

Skipton 

BD23 6BP 

01756 720273 

Website: www.burnsallprimaryschool.co.uk  

E-mail: admin@burnsall.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 

Dinner Money/PE Money—19.02.18-29.03.18 

Dinner Money— £63.80 —class 2 only  

PE—£12.00—class 2 only  

Please can we ask that all monies due are paid by Thursday 29th March.  Thank you   

KS2 Art Exhibition 
The children across the four school federation are show casing their art work which has been inspired by 

artist from around the world.  Come along and browse through their fantastic creations on Tuesday 27th 

March 4pm-6.30pm at Burnsall V Hall.  Entrance £2.00.  Everyone welcome.   

Class 2—Tag Rugby (Fridays) 
Hedley Verity will be coming into school again after the Easter holidays to coach tag rugby.  Please can you 

make sure that your child has with them their PE kit, tracksuit bottoms and a hoody, as this will take place 

in the playground.  This will run until May half term.   

Easter Service—Tuesday 27th March  
Next Tuesday  will be our joint Easter service with Cracoe school.  This will commence at 10am in St            

Wilfrid's church Burnsall. Everybody welcome.  

80’s Night  
 We hear you all had a fantastic time at last Friday’s 80’s night and would like to say a huge thank you to all 

who organised and attended.  You raised a magnificent £1900.00 for school.  The staff and children are 

truly grateful for all your hard work and commitment. Thank you  



Coffee Morning—Easter Monday 2nd April  

There will be a coffee morning/jumble sale at Appletreewick Village Hall 

on Easter Monday 10-12noon.  Bacon Sandwiches, raffle, cake stall, jum-

ble and bric a brack.  All proceeds are for school.  Please support if you 

are able.   The Village Hall will be open on the Sunday evening  (6-8pm) 

for anyone to drop off jumble, cakes etc.  Thank you  

Egg Rolling—Next Thursday 29th March  

Please can you send with your child/ren  2 hard boiled eggs next Thursday,  

so that they can take part in the egg rolling celebrations that we are having.   

 

Cober Hill Residential  

Don’t forget that next week the final payment for Cober Hill is due—£75.00 Thank you  

Thursday 29th March—Class 2 PE  

Year 5 & 6  only will need to bring to school PJ’s  (long legs not shorts) or leggings and a T Shirt to 

take to PE with them.  They are going to be swimming in them as part of their lesson.  (They will 

still need their swimming kit).  Please can you also send a carrier bag to put them in afterwards as 

they will be very wet!.  

News From Class 1 

Just one more week to go! Where has this term gone? The children have been busy this week fin-

ishing off lots of things to tie up our topic work and also our non fiction writing. They have used 

their ICT skills to find pictures of penguins to add to the information pages they have been writing. 

They added captions to each picture to complete their work. We have been busy observing the 

signs of Spring which are finally appearing and used this to help us write poems for our new spring 

board. In maths Mrs Sandoe has continued to work on telling the time whilst I have looked at multi-

plication arrays with Year 2 and more and less with Year 1. Reception are continuing to investigate 

numbers to 10. To complete our Topic work we have looked at Ernest Shackleton and his explora-

tions of Antarctica and linked this to the art work of Frances Hatch by creating outlines of Ant-

arctica using classroom objects. 

Homework: This week for the children's homework we would like them to get creative. Next Thurs-

day afternoon we will be hosting our annual Easter Egg celebrations. As part of this we would like 

the children to decorate an egg inspired by this terms topics. Class One's theme for their egg will 

be explorers and Class 2's theme will be famous artist. We look forward to seeing your creations 

next week!   Please can we ask that they bring to school next Thursday 2 hard boiled eggs for the 

egg rolling.   

 

 


